
  ATTACHMENT XII-E 

 

 

ATTACHMENT XII-E: Property Quotes 

 

Recommended Action: Approve the district to get quotes for clearing the Capron 

Property     

 

Recommended Action: Approve as presented. 

 

 

 

 

At the December 2, 2020 Facilities Meeting the committee discussed the next steps of action for the 

newly acquired Capron property.  The committee is recommending the Board approve the district to 

get quotes for removal of structures on the property.  Removing the structures will prepare the property 

for the next steps of planning and design for the parking lot improvements.  The parking lot 

improvements will help with student safety, traffic flow, parking and drainage. 

 

In an effort to expedite and save costs, we are looking to get quotes and bypass the formal bid process. 

 

 


